
 
 
 
 
WINNEBAGO COUNTY 
BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
Friday, April 24, 2009 
BP Convenience Center 
5821 Green Valley Rd. 
Oshkosh, WI   
 
Present:     Board members:  Arden Schroeder, Mary Mathwig, Tom 

Verstegen and Dan Mingus, and Tracy Johnston, zoning 
department   

 
Absent:      Board member:  Greg Kargus 
 
The Board met at 8:00 a.m. at the gas station and rode in a van to view the 
following properties which is the subject of a variance request: 
 

Gary Hoffmann, 5135 Washington St., Town of Winneconne 
Clarence Smith, 5130 Chesapeake Ct., Town of Oshkosh 

 
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at the BP 
Convenience Center at 9:30 a.m. 
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tracy Johnston 
Recording Secretary 
 


